
 

 

Lincoln School is Proud to Support Cradles to Crayons! 

Chicago is home to world-renowned educational resources, businesses and industries, arts and 
cultural institutions, and wealth. It is also a place with stark divides in income: Illinois ranks sixth 
among all 50 states for inequality, measured by the disparity between the top 5% and bottom 20% of 
earners (*Center on Budget and Policy Priorities, 2015). 

Despite a strongly rebounding regional economy, more than 180,000 children in Chicago continue to 
live in low-income homes. There are no government programs dedicated to ensuring that children 
have such basics as clothing or hygiene products. Since 2016, Cradles to Crayons has stepped up to 
fill this need in Chicago. 

Cradles to Crayons is in desperate need of the following items – by January 19th: 

• Winter essentials (boots, coats) 

• Books, toys and boys pants 

Please consider donating these or other items needed. A collection bin is located outside the main 

office.  

Thank you! 

 

 



 


